
Hi Juniper, 

 

Hope you are all well and settling into working in a very 

different way. Hope you had a nice weekend and managed to 

get outside to have some fun! The weather is much brighter 

at the moment so at least it means you can play and relax in 

the gardens. Don’t forget to do lots of physical exercise and 

remember you can do a workout with Joe Wicks each day.  

 

Just to let you know – the website will be updated with new 

work. You will need to look at the Year 6 section and click on 

the Home Working 2020 tab. We will try to make the work 

varied and interesting. 

 

If you find yourself getting bored try to play some board 

games with your family. My little nephews have suddenly 

started to really like Snakes and Ladders and Draughts. Both 

of these can be played really easily. They also have been set a 

project about life in previous decades. They are currently 

doing a section on Children’s cartoons from the 1970s, 1980s 

and 1990s. They have been watching them on youtube and 

then writing descriptions of characters and drawing cartoon 

strips. I told them my favourite cartoons from the 1980s 

were SuperTed and Thundercats. I also remember really 

liking : The Real Ghostbusters; Ducktails and The Racoons. 

Have a look at them if you get a chance!  



Hope you all stay well and stay happy. Everyone is having to 

adjust and I expect some of the things you had planned have 

been cancelled. I was really looking forward to going to 

Brighton and staying in a really nice hotel called ‘The Grand.’ 

Unfortunately this has been cancelled and although I am 

disappointed I know it is much more important we all stay 

safe and listen to all the advice we are given. 

 

Having less to do means there is time for me at weekends to 

read a little more than I usually do. I have just read a book 

called: ‘The Boy in the Striped pyjamas.’ It is a really good 

story and is related to the work we were doing in school on 

World War 2. I have also re-read two of my favourites: 

‘Wonder’ and ‘Cloud Busting.’ Both of these are also well 

worth a read.  

 

I will write back again soon. I’m going to read all your 

postcards later today and then post them off to different 

places. Stay safe and well. Mrs Howlett also says hello and 

hopes you are all happy.  

Best Wishes, 

Mr Tinsley.   


